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Student Learning Assessment Team (SLAT): 

Meeting Minutes: November 2, 2020 

Time Started: 2:30 pm 

Time Ended: 3:30 pm 

 

Members Present: 

Brian McCallum   Samantha Sanger 

Chris Turpin    Brandy Unruh 

Seth Kristalyn 

Chip Marcy     

Members Absent: 

Perla Salazar, Bradley Sisk 
 

Issues: 

I. Minutes:  
 

Approval of the 10/19 minutes was tabled to the 11/16 meeting.   
 

II. Gen Ed Report (Chris): 
 

The next update to faculty will come in January.  
 

III. Curriculum Map Update (Sam): 
 

Resource constraints have resulted in the suspension of work on revisions to the curriculum 
map for the 20-22 catalog. 
 
GCCC programs should focus on looking at program Learner Outcomes to tweak, make 
incremental improvements and verify that they are aligned with their current program 
curriculum map. 
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IV. Technical Skills Update  (Brandy): 

 
Technical programs are working on a similar format for Technical Skills to the existing Essential 
Skills being utilized with academic programs. 
 
The plan is for this work to be presented to SLAT at the next meeting with a set of draft rubrics.  
These draft rubrics are being piloted right now.  The next step is to have all technical areas work 
through each rubric. 
 

V. Non-Academic Plan Revision: 
 

The committee worked on developing an indirect measure for the Assessment Department plan 
focused on educating faculty and employees on the assessment process.  The discussion 
centered on whether the indirect measure should focus on understanding the process or 
execution of the process. 
 

 
VI. Newsletter: 

 
The newsletter was distributed to faculty by Marc Malone. 
 
Focus for the spring ’21 semester workshop is to review methods for targeting/selecting SLOs and 
developing Indirect Measures. 
 

 
VII. New Business: None 

 
 

Next Meeting: 

The next meeting of this committee will be November 16th at 2:30pm.   


